
LegCo Secretariat clarifies that there
is no legislative work in LegCo for
imposing lockdown

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:
 
     The Legislative Council (LegCo) Secretariat is aware of various recorded
voice and text messages being widely spread in the society, claiming that
LegCo is undergoing legislative work and counting votes for imposing lockdown
which prohibits members of the public from leaving home for seven days, and
etc. The Secretariat clarified today (February 28) that LegCo and its
committees have not conducted any discussion on the matter, and reiterated
that all meetings of LegCo are open, transparent and broadcast live.
 
     The Secretariat called on the public to take note of information
released by the Secretariat. The agenda of all open meetings can be obtained
from the LegCo Website (www.legco.gov.hk). Members of the public can also
watch or listen to the live streams of the meetings on the LegCo YouTube
channel (www.youtube.com/user/legcogovhk).
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